
1

Drumm, Kristin

From: IConlan@aol.com
Sent: Saturday, January 16, 2016 9:44 PM
To: Drumm, Kristin
Cc: conlanranches@live.com
Subject: New "Parcel Merging" hearing by US Supreme Court

Honorable Members of the Marin Co Board of Supervisors 
  
Currently before this Board, is the Local Coastal Plan LCP, which at the behest of  the California Coastal 
Commission, mandates the  merging of all legal separate land parcels under one ownership, (or even partial 
ownership) ostensibly  confined to only agricultural parcels not to areas within cities under their jurisdiction.  
  
We at Conlan Ranches California once again protest, and lodge our objections to this violation of the Constitutional  Fifth 
Amendment prohibition of a taking without compensation, and call to the attention of this Board,  a substantial 
tentative basis to resist the California Coastal Commission proposals because of the current  acceptance of the 
United  States Supreme Court writ of certiorari  to hear the "relevant parcels" case of   Murr v. State of Wisconsin & St. 
Croix County.     
  
Thank you for your attention. 
  
Ione Conlan 
Conlan Ranches California 
PO Box  412 
Valley Ford, Ca 94972 


